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February 2011 

Dear Parents:

This year the Wharton Public School Science Fair for Grades 5-8 will be held in on Wednesday, May 18, 2011 from 6:30 - 7: 30 p.m.

Over the next few weeks your child will be introduced to what is required of him/her to successfully complete a high-quality Science Fair Project. This will include a timeline handout, general information about Science Fairs, display information, suggestions for projects, digital media possibilities and Internet resources. 

Your child may choose to work independently or in a group of up to three students. Attached you will find a permission slip for students in the same grade level who wish to work together. As always, your support and encouragement are important in helping your child to do his or her very best work.

Please remind your child to return the group permission slip if he or she plans to work in a team, and you are in agreement. Remember each child’s parent must agree to the group arrangement, as the school will not be able to monitor work completed at home.

We hope to see you on May 18th.

Sincerely,

The Duffy and MacKinnon Science Teachers.
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___ I give my son/daughter _____________________________ permission to work with

___________________________________________________ in the Wharton Public 

School Science Fair.

Parent Signature _____________________________________ Date ________________
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